
 

 
  

 
 
 

27th March, 2025 

Deputy Brian Stanley T.D., 
Dail Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

Re: PQ ref 7615/25 - Number of county beds in use in the HSE community 
hospitals of Shaen, Abbeyleix and Mountmellick, County Laois. 

Dear Deputy Stanley, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response.  I have examined the matter and outline the position below.  

CNU Beds 

St Brigid’s Shaen 22 

Abbeyleix 10 

St Vincent’s Mountmellick 57 

I trust the above is in order but please do not hesitate to contact me should you have 
any further queries in this regard. 

Yours sincerely, 

___________________ 
Dr Donal Fitzsimons 
Head of Service, Older Persons Services 
Midlands Louth Meath CHO     

Ceannasaí Seirbhisí Duine 
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